
SIMS - Multiple Sclerosis (MS)  

 

Researchers at the University of Southampton are looking for people with a 

diagnosis of Progressive MS able to travel to the Wessex Neurological Centre at SGH. 

The study is exploring the effects of infections on progression of MS over a 2.5yr 

period. It is funded by the Multiple Sclerosis society.  

For more information if you would like to participate please contact the study team 

on SIMS@soton.ac.uk or 07867142277 
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